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Baxter, Amy

From: Paul Austin [kirbycane_pc@msn.com]
Sent: 24 November 2011 16:05

To: Baxter, Amy

Subject: Community Infrastructure Levy

The response of Broome Parish Council to the above scheme is that the council would
oppose the scheme having the following effects.

Discouraging housebuilding when it is desperately needed by making developments more
expensive.

Being relatively more expensive for residential schemes than large commercial schemes.

Money raised in rural outlying areas like Broome being used to pay towards facilities in
more urban areas such as the Long Stratton By-Pass and the Norwich Northern By-Pass.

Thankyou again for considering this response.

Regards - Paul Austin - Broome Parish Clerk

30/11/2011



